

2 8 MAY 2019

Alex Harris fyi-request-10361-73aeeb8b@requests.fyi.org.nz

## Dear Alex

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 22 May 2019 about Housing New Zealand's use of smart home sensors.

We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20 June 2019, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

Your request is being handled by the Government Relations team. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact this team at enquiries1@hnzc.co.nz or by phone at 0800 801 601.

If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can be taken into account.

Yours sincerely

Gabby Boag

Senior Advisor, Government Services